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Year 3-6 Choir Club 

Thursday 26th August 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Our school choir for children in years 3-6 will begin next week on Thursday 2nd September. Mr Fox will be 
leading the choir. Our choir this year will be focussed on learning on the songs for Young Voices – a large 
choir event held at The Genting Arena in Birmingham in January. More information about our trip to young 
voices will be sent to parents in due course.    
 
How does my child sign up for the club? 
To sign up for the club you will need to access the club through the Arbor app. The club will be live on the 
Arbor app from 9:30am on Friday morning and places will be filled on a first come first served basis. All 
communication for the club will come through your Arbor App. 
 
How much will the club cost? 
This club will be free of charge. However, the trip to Young Voices in Birmingham will incur some cost if 
children wish to attend.  
 
When will the club take place? 
The club will before school from 8:15am to 8:45am every Thursday from 2nd September.  The children will 
then go directly to their classrooms.  
The club will run continually throughout the year up until the Young Voices trip in January.  
 
What kit will my child need? 
No equipment will be required. Children may wish to bring a drink with them.  
 
Where do I drop my child off? 
Children should be dropped off at the main entrance to school at 8:15am.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mr Fox  
Headteacher 
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